
 

Updates 09.01.2025 

 

No Smoking/Vaping Policy 
 

 

 
In accordance with legislation, the nursery operates a strict no 

smoking or vaping policy within its buildings and grounds. 

Smoking/vaping is a health risk and it is illegal to smoke/vape in 

enclosed places. ALL persons must abstain from smoking/vaping 
while on the premises.   

 

Staff accompanying children outside the nursery are not permitted 

to smoke/vape. We also request that parents accompanying nursery 
children on outings refrain from smoking/vaping while caring for the 

children.  

 

Staff and students who smell of cigarette/vape smoke will be asked 

to change before they are in contact with the children. If you are 
likely to smoke/vape during breaks please bring fresh clothes to 

change into before returning to the floor. 

 

This policy applies to all tobacco, vaping and electronic cigarette 
devices.  


